
March 29, 2022

Members of the House of the Maryland General

Assembly:

I am writing this letter/testimony to ask you not

to vote this horrific proposed bill into law.  This law

would give no protection to minors who have been raped

and then forced to have an abortion by the same

person that raped them!  These children would have no

protection under the law in this bill.  If this bill is

passed, you will be placing young children and teenagers

in grave peril from child predators and serial

molesters.  In other words, you would be placing our

children into the hands of the worst of humanity.  I am

appalled that this bill got through your state senate.

You can do your part to help our children by voting

against this disgusting and horrible bill.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Margaret Robertson


